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Stakeholder Comments Template 
 

Maximum Import Capability Stabilization and Multi-year Allocation 
 
This template has been created for submission of stakeholder comments on the 
Maximum import capability stabilization and multi-year allocation draft final proposal that 
was published on July 14, 2020. The paper, stakeholder meeting presentation, and other 
information related to this initiative may be found on the initiative webpage at: 
http://www.caiso.com/StakeholderProcesses/Maximum-import-capability-stabilization-
multi-year-allocation.  
 
Upon completion of this template, please submit it to regionaltransmission@caiso.com. 
Submissions are requested by close of business on August 4, 2020. 
 

Submitted by Organization Date Submitted 

Adeline Lassource Pacific Gas & Electric 
Company 

August 5, 2020 

 

Please provide your organization’s overall position on the Maximum Import 
Capability and Multi-year Allocation draft final proposal: 

 Support  
 Support w/ caveats 

 Oppose 

 Oppose w/ caveats 

 No position 

 
Please provide your organization’s comments on the following issues and 
questions. 
 

1. Maximum Import Capability Stabilization 

Please provide your organization’s feedback on the maximum import capability 
stabilization topic as described in section 6.1. (Please indicate Support, Support with 
caveats, Oppose, or Oppose with caveats) 

 

Please provide additional details to explain your organization’s position and include 
supporting examples if applicable:  

http://www.caiso.com/StakeholderProcesses/Maximum-import-capability-stabilization-multi-year-allocation
http://www.caiso.com/StakeholderProcesses/Maximum-import-capability-stabilization-multi-year-allocation
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No more comments. PG&E welcomes that the CAISO is willing to explore other 
alternatives to calculate MIC through this ongoing process for RA year 2022 
implementation and beyond along with the multi-year MIC allocation. 

 

2. Available Import Capability Multi-year Allocation Process 

Please provide your organization’s feedback on the available import capability multi-
year allocation process topic as described in section 6.2. (Please indicate Support, 
Support with caveats, Oppose, or Oppose with caveats) 

 

Please provide additional details to explain your organization’s position and include 
supporting examples if applicable:  

 

PG&E welcomes the clarifications the CAISO provided at the stakeholder’s meeting 
that no changes or any restrictions apply to the existing Pre-RA Import Commitments 
for the remaining contract period (i.e., contracts signed before 2006 as described in 
the CAISO Tariff). 

However, the extension of an old contract or any new contract will have to meet the 
new Tariff requirements to lock MIC and the requirements for new contracts will be 
coordinated with the Resource Adequacy Enhancements (RAE) initiative. PG&E will 
provide more comments on the RA import requirements as currently proposed in the 
RAE - Fifth Revised Straw Proposal.  

 

Additional comments 

Please offer any other feedback your organization would like to provide on the 
Maximum import capability stabilization and multi-year allocation draft final proposal. 

 

No comments. 

 


